Tolland High School Weekly Bulletin 2-26-18

2ND SEMESTER PARENT CONFERENCES

Tuesday Tolland High School's 2nd semester Parent Conferences will be held on Thursday, March 1 from 11:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and Friday, March 2 from 12:00 to 3:00 p.m. Directions can be found on the homepage of our school website by scrolling down under the announcement section. If you already feel comfortable with the sign-up process, click on the yellow SignUpGenius below to obtain the link which will take you directly to the teacher sign-up pages.



SPORTS NEWS

On Friday, February 9, senior **Ryan Greenberg** committed to continue his soccer career at the University of Connecticut. A four-year starter as defender at Tolland High School, Ryan won a Class M State Championship in his sophomore year and finished runner-up in his freshman year. Ryan was an All-State selection for two straight years and is considered one of the best defenders in the state. He plans on majoring in

Congratulations to brothers **Ryan (Grade 12) and Michael Angers** (Grade 11) for winning the Class M State Championship as well as the Central Connecticut Conference Championship in wrestling. Both boys wrestle with the South Windsor High School team and have compiled outstanding records of 38-4 at 138 pounds and 38-1 and 160 pounds, respectively. Ryan is planning on majoring in business but is still undecided about which school he plans on attending.

Junior **Stephen Sutton** place sixth with a time of 2:33.89 in the 1000 meters at the 2018 Connecticut CIAC Indoor Track State Championships held at the Floyd Little Athletic Center in New Haven on Saturday, February 17. Sophomore **Tianna St. Louis** finished fifth in the girl's high jump with a height of 5 feet 4 inches. By placing in the top six, both Stephen and Tianna qualify for the New England High School Indoor Track and Field Championships which will be held at the Reggie Lewis Center in Roxbury, Massachusetts on Saturday, March 3.

Tolland High School Booster Club

Announcement!

The THS Booster Club has recently acquired our 501(c)(3) non-profit status!

This is great news! Our tax-exempt status helps your tax-deductible donation go <u>even farther!</u> And no traditional fundraising needed!

Some examples of where your donations go include:

- Teacher supplies
- Senior Class Banners
- School Beautification
- Staff & Bus Driver Appreciation

- Athletics
- Co-curricular/Extra Curricular Club support
- Academic Department support
- Student Activity Scholarships

Don't forget to include us in your COMPANY MATCHING program at work if it is available! Contact our Treasurer, Lisa Klukas at lbnklukas@comcast.net for our Tax Identification Number.

You can also specify where you'd like your donation to be used. We are currently partnering with a THS student to raise funds to replace the sound system in the announcer booth at the turf field.

If you would like to be a <u>Booster Club member</u>, just send in your fee along with your donation. Please send in to the THS Main Office with the form below. Checks can be made out to *THS Booster Club*.

<i>*</i>	• ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
YES! I'd like to be a member of the Tolland Booster Club!	\$5.00 (half yr.)
YES! I'd like to make a tax-deductible donation!	Amount
Apply part/all of my donation toward the sound system	Amount
and/or other area	Amount
	TOTAL
Name	-
Address	-
Email	

THANK YOU for partnering with us to support THS!

IMPORTANT DATES

February 26 - Spring Sports Online Registration and Physical Form Deadline

February 28 - NHS Blood Drive

March 1 & 2 - Parent Teacher Conferences

March 2 - Dodgeball Tournament - 6:00 p.m.

March 5 - Parent Advisory Council - 7:30 a.m. - Main Office Conference Room

March 9 - School Musical - 7:00 p.m. - Auditorium

March 10 - School Musical - 2:00 p.m. - Auditorium

March 11 - Daylight Savings

March 11 - School Musical (Snow Date) - 2:00 p.m. - Auditorium

SCHOOL COUNSELING: IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR SENIORS

Please make sure you check Family Connection regularly for scholarships which become available daily. Scholarships come in on a regular basis and will be posted on Family Connection as well as on a list outside the Counseling Office. Most have specific deadlines. Scholarship information is either available on their website, which will be noted, or the application is available in the Counseling Office. Please also report any college decisions you have accepted or denied to either Mrs. Richards or your counselor. For acceptances, you will see signs up in the hallway that you can put a sticker on with your name. When you make the decision where you will be attending, you must also tell Mrs. Richards in order for your final transcript to be sent to the college at the end of the year.

BOOSTER CLUB

The next meeting of the year will be held on Monday, March 19 at 7:00 p.m. in the THS main office conference room. Please join us and learn more about the exciting events planned for the year. If you have any questions, ideas, or comments, please contact Co-Presidents Diane Clokey at dbclokey@gmail.com or Jenn Dineen at jneccidineen@yahoo.com.

END OF 3rd QUARTER

Due to the snow days, the end of the 3rd marking period is now scheduled for Monday, April 9, 2018.